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We extend a warm welcome to Rev and Mrs Tang and all visitors to this 

morning’s service.  You are invited to stay for a cup of tea after the service. 

ORDER of SERVICE 
 

Welcome/Call to Worship 

Opening Prayer Albert Ko 

Worship songs  

I will sing of the Mercies of the Lord 

You are the King of Glory/ 

  All Hail King Jesus 

Edith Poon and Worship 

Team 

Prayer  Albert Ko 

Offering Albert Ko 

Prayer of intercession Pastor Mark Maney 

Choir           Ming Wong  

Children to Sunday School Jean Wong 

Bible Reading:  Andrew To  

Sermon:  Rev C H Tang        

Interpreter: Albert Ko 

Closing song:  

I Have Decided to Follow Jesus 
Edith Poon and Worship 

Team  

Benediction Rev C H Tang 
 

 

 This Week Next Week  

Worship Leader Albert Glenda 

Music Leader Edith Rea 

Bible Reader Andrew `1 Tony Wong 

Ushers Janet, Avery, Blake + CM Clement, Iain 

Techno Alan Michael, Jeff 

Cup of Tea Benson,  Celia, Charlotte,  

Edith, Lydia, Matthew 

Michelle L, Daisy, 

Joanna C 
Dishes 

 Leader Meeting time Location 

CANTONESE 

GROUP 
Albert Ko 

Saturday 

fortnightly @ 4pm 

@ Albert and Emily’s 

021 753 912 

CANTONESE 

ALBANY 

GROUP 

Peter Zen 
1st & 3rd Friday  @ 

8pm 

@ Peter Zen’s 

021 280 8663 

GREENLANE 

GROUP 

Glenda 

Choy 

Thursday fortnightly 

@ 8pm 

@ Glenda Choy’s 

021 148 7956 

ISAAC GROUP Lydia Lam 
Friday weekly @ 

7.30pm 

@ ACPC 

105 Vincent Street, 

City 

LADIES’ HOME 

GROUP 

Glenda 

Choy 

Wednesday 

fortnightly @ 

10.30am 

@ Glenda Choy’s 

524 9391 

NEWMARKET 

GROUP 

Robert 

O’Callahan 

Wednesday 

fortnightly @ 6:30pm 

@ Robert 

O’Callahan’s office -  

Level 7 5 Short St 

Newmarket 

021 783 289 

REMUERA 

GROUP 
Ken Cheung 

2nd and 4th Saturday 

@ 10am 

@ Quin Gee’s 

Contact Ken  

021 431607 

TERTIARY 

GROUP 

Genaetta 

Shew 

Wednesday weekly 

@ 7.30pm 

@ ACPC 

105 Vincent Street City 

WEST 

AUCKLAND 

GROUP 

Betty Ling 
2nd and 4th Saturday 

@ 5pm 

@ Betty & Kuan’s 

Contact Robert W   

Ph 525 0220 



WELCOME TO REV AND MRS TANG 
 

We are very happy to have Rev and Mrs Chu 

Hang Tang at our service this morning. Rev and 

Mrs Tang are in Auckland for a week.  They 

have a busy schedule during which most of us 

will have an opportunity to dine, meet and/or 

chat with them.  

 

PRAYERS FOR OTHERS 
“Let us then approach the throne of grace with confidence, so that we may 

receive mercy and grace to help us in our time of need.” 

Hebrews 4:15 

 This morning’s service, Rev Tang, preacher, and all who 

are taking part in the service. 

 A positive and blessed week for Rev and Mrs Tang in 

Auckland  

 God’s protection over Jireh and Raphael Tang while 

their parents are in New Zealand 

 Pastor Mark and family and his ministry at ACPC  
 Continued healing and increasing strength for Elder 

Alex Wong Toi and Harry Fong and all others who are unwell - and 

support for their families 

 Tertiary and secondary school students – that they are able to study 

effectively and approach their exams calmly and successfully. 

 Smooth progress in the construction of the building at the back of 

the church 

ST DAVID’S FOODBANK  
Thank you for your contributon to the St David’s Foodbank. Your 

generosity is much appreciated by the Foodbank. The new co-ordinator 

Damien, will be in charge of the Foodbank until March 2013. 

PREVIOUS SERMONS AND NEWSLETTERS   
Have you missed a week at church? You can check out 

past newsletters and sermons on the ACPC website. 

http://www.acpc.org.nz/ 

HOW DO I CONTACT PASTOR 

MARK? 
Email: markpmaney@gmail.com;  

Cell Phone (preferred): 021 309 544; or 

Church Manse: 908 8200 

 

 

YOU ARE THE CHURCH (2) 
Their nobles would not put their shoulders to the work. Nehemiah 3:5 

The story's told of a football team that was losing badly. Pointing to the 

captain, their coach on the sidelines kept shouting, 'Give the ball to 

Calhoun! Give the ball to Calhoun!' Fed up and frustrated, the captain 

finally shouted back, 'Coach, Calhoun doesn't want the ball!'  

Yesterday we talked about those who 

would rather be a spectator than a 

player. Today let's talk about those who 

are on the team but don't want to put 

their heart into it.  

While rebuilding the walls of Jerusalem, 

Nehemiah wrote, 'The next section was repaired by the men of Tekoa, 

but their nobles would not put their shoulders to the work.'  

These guys suffered from two common diseases known as 'convenient 

commitment' and 'limited involvement.' For every person who fulfils their 

dream, you will find a hundred others who only talk about it. You say, 

'Let somebody else do the giving for a change.'  

If somebody else sows, somebody else will reap 

the harvest you were meant to reap. Is that 

okay with you? The Bible says, 'God will 

generously provide all you need. Then you will 

always have everything you need and plenty 

left over to share with others' (2 Corinthians 9:8).  

When God's blessing stops flowing through you, it stops flowing to you. 

Think long term. Treasure in heaven is laid up, only as treasure on earth is 

laid down. Paul speaks of '...the Son of God, who loved me, and gave 

Himself for me' (Galatians 2:20 NLT). Every time God asks you for time, 

money or talent, remember what Christ gave up for you. 

From Word for Today by Bob Gass 
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